


school and honk at crossing guards because the streets are not designed to accommodate the existing volumes; never
mind additional high density proposals.

I sincerely hope that the city will take into consideration the above issues at Tuesday’s meeting and send a strong
message to the developers that will demonstrate that only RESPONSIBLE development will be entertained in our
great city. This means ensuring that there are safe entrances and exits with traffic lights in place at high density
developments with both road and sidewalk access to accommodate both pedestrians and vehicles in a safe manner.
This means ensuring there is green space allotted for the general public to enjoy as part of every development. This 
means ensuring there is sufficient parking and sufficient services so as not to put in necessary strain on capacity. 
This means ensuring there is no negative environmental impact. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Boris Arkanov


